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May 20, 2015 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, Ontario M4P 1E4 
 
 
Re: Consultation on the Regulatory Treatment of Pensions and  

Other Post-Employment Benefit Costs, Request to Participate 
 Board File No.: EB-2015-0040 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
On May 14, 2015, the Board published a letter initiating a consultation on rate-regulated utility 
pensions and other post-employment benefits in the electricity and natural gas sectors.   
 
As per direction given in the above noted letter, Entegrus Powerlines Inc. (“EPI”) respectively 
requests to participate in this consultation.  
 
Please forward all correspondence to: 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Entegrus Powerlines Inc. 
320 Queen St. (P.O. Box 70) 
Chatham, ON   N7M 5K2  
Telephone:  (519) 352 6300 x 558 
Email:  regulatory@entegrus.com 
 
Regards, 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
David C. Ferguson 
Director of Regulatory & Administration 
 
cc:  Jim Hogan, President 

Dan Charron, VP Engineering & Asset Management 
 Chris Cowell, Chief Financial and Regulatory Officer & VP Administration 


